From: Jean McCal|

Sent: 21 February 2023 19:55
To: Planning Enquiries <planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 222138

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Sir,

| strenuously object to the above planning proposal for a number of reasons, the chief objection
being the increased traffic on Three Elms, Kings Acre and Roman Roads, all flowing towards the
centre of town because of the lack of a ring road.

The traffic in Hereford is deemed to be slower/worse than London - another 1200 cars will put us
over the top and bring us to a standstill. In addition, there is not sufficient infrastructure for the
increased volume of people (schooling, medical, pharmaceutical) and the basic beauty of our city will
be forever spoilt by smog, clog and moan.

Regards,

Mrs J McCall
28 Hillary Drive
Hereford



